
Dear Simon 
 
I am a small business owner specialising in solar installation in the Northern 
Territory. I believe that the means testing of the rebate will stifle an industry 
still in its infancy and with a huge impact to have on the future of our world as 
we know it. The industry needs the chance to expand and invest in research 
and development to fully succeed in providing an alternative power source for 
the future of our country. We as Australians have had some of the greatest 
breakthroughs in science that the world has seen, without an industry which 
can strongly back this we may fall behind in this technology and loose out on 
not only scientific advances that would benefit us but also the world. The 
government needs to back this industry as much as possible to ensure it can 
achieve these goals. 
  
Kindest Regards 
Rede Ogden 
Ogden Electrical Pty Ltd 
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